CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



March 3, 2015

Jeff Wooten, PE Wooten Engineering, Inc. 3708 Saint Andrews SE Rio Rancho, NM 87124

RE:

Little Ceasar's Pizza

Grading Plan

Engineer's Stamp Date 2-27-2015 (File: B11-D008)

Dear Mr. Wooten:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 02-27-15, the above referenced plan is approved for SO-19.

PO Box 1293

A separate Excavation/Barricading Permit is required for SO-19 construction within City ROW. A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the permit. To obtain a C.O., the storm drain work in the City ROW must be inspected and accepted. Please contact Jason Rodriguez, 857-8074, to schedule an inspection.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3924.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Jeanne Wolfenbarger, P.E. Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage file

c.pdf: via Email: Recipient, Monica Ortiz

Jason Rodriguez, Street/Storm Drain Maintenance, JTRodriguez@cabq.gov,

Antoinette Baldonado, DMD

